

May 23, 2019

Dear CAP Fellow:

The **CAP Nominating Committee** has submitted the following nominees for the positions open for election in 2019:

PRESIDENT-ELECT

James Edward Richard, DO, MBA, FCAP Holt, Michigan

GOVERNOR

Mary Elizabeth Fowkes, MD, PhD, FCAP New York, New York

Eric F. Glassy, MD, FCAP Rancho Dominguez, California

Donald S. Karcher, MD, FCAP Washington, DC

Qihui "Jim" Zhai, MD, FCAP Jacksonville, Florida

The following candidates have been **nominated by petition** for the 2019 ballot:

PRESIDENT-ELECT

Timothy Craig Allen, MD, JD, FCAP Jackson, Mississippi

James Edward Richard, DO, MBA, FCAP Holt, Michigan

Emily E. Volk, MD, MBA, FCAP San Antonio, Texas

GOVERNOR

Mary Elizabeth Fowkes, MD, PhD, FCAP New York, New York

Eric F. Glassy, MD, FCAP Rancho Dominguez, California

Donald S. Karcher, MD, FCAP Washington, DC



Bradley S. Karon, MD, PhD, FCAP Rochester, Minnesota

Qihui "Jim" Zhai, MD, FCAP Jacksonville, Florida

Additional candidates may be placed on the ballot by nominating petitions signed by no fewer than 100 CAP Fellows. Petitions for these nominations must be received at CAP headquarters by Sunday, June 23, 2019.

In June, you will be able to access complete election information and links to candidate pages online at www.cap.org. Click on "About the CAP" at the bottom of the home page and look under "CAP Elections."

PLEASE NOTE: The CAP will conduct its 2019 election via electronic ballot. The CAP's election vendor, Vote-Now, will email a link for the election ballot to all eligible voters (CAP Fellows, and Life Fellows) to their email address on file. If we do not have an email address for you on file, you will receive a letter via US mail with voting information. Voting information will be sent by Tuesday, July 23. Voting will conclude on Thursday, August 22, 2019. Please ensure that your email address is correct in the CAP's system. You may update your profile at www.cap.org.

Also, please update your "safe sender" email list to include elections@vote-now.com to ensure that you receive your link. Contact your system administrator for instructions on adding people to this list.

We will post voting results on www.cap.org in September and announce the results at the CAP19 Meeting of the Membership on Saturday, September 21, 2019, in Orlando. All members are invited to attend.

Sincerely,

R. Bruce Williams, MD, FCAP President